
PROJECT OVERVIEW
The Virginia Office of Intermodal Planning and Investment 
(OIPI), in coordination with the Virginia Department of 
Transportation (VDOT) and the City of Richmond, is 
undertaking a feasibility study to develop options to reconnect 
Jackson Ward, a historic African American neighborhood that 
has been physically and economically separated by Interstates 
95 and 64 since the 1950s.

Born out of the Richmond 300 Master Plan’s vision for new 
infrastructure to reconnect Jackson Ward, the Reconnect 
Jackson Ward Feasibility Study seeks to engage the community 
to evaluate and develop viable options for new transportation 
connections and public spaces in this area.  

TWO-PHASED APPROACH
Phase One: Community Visioning to provide the study team 
with input, ideas and feedback on the future of Jackson Ward.

Phase Two: Final report of community-driven 
recommendations, preliminary plans, cost estimates and 
environmental considerations, as well as identifying grant 
opportunities and funding sources. 
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improving access between  

north and south Jackson Ward.

ReconnectJacksonWard.com    |    info@ReconnectJacksonWard.com    |    804-282-4455



ReconnectJacksonWard.com    |    info@ReconnectJacksonWard.com    |    804-282-4455

TAKE THE SURVEY
Share your thoughts on 

Jackson Ward. 

ATTEND PUBLIC EVENTS
Visit the website for public 

event schedules. 

STAY CONNECTED 
Sign up for project  

updates.

GET INVOLVED!
There are numerous opportunities to be heard. Join us in shaping Jackson Ward’s future!

The feasibility study process will be guided by the study team, a community steering committee, and a technical 

working group. The process will include briefings to agencies and elected officials, and it will incorporate multiple 

additional opportunities for community engagement and public input.

2022 STUDY SCHEDULE

PROJECT LOCATION
The project location generally extends from the Belvidere Street Bridge over I-95 to east of the North 1st Street 

Bridge over I-95. This encompasses portions of Jackson Ward, Gilpin Court, and surrounding neighborhoods.




